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The First Reading: Exodus 14:19-31
Psalm: 114
Refrain: Alleluia!
The Holy Gospel: Matthew 18:21–35

Collect

Almighty God, you call your Church to witness that in Christ we are reconciled to you. Help us so to proclaim the good news of your love, that all who hear it may turn to you; through Jesus Christ our Lord, who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit,

one God, now and for ever. Amen.
10:30 a.m. Back to Church Family Service

See Order of Service 

Bible/Book Study: Beginning on Monday October 2nd and running on Monday evenings at 7:00pm. We will be using Max Lucado’s Book “Grace, More than we deserve, greater than we can imagine”

Happy Birthday to Kevin Saunders who is celebrating his 84th birthday.  Blessings and Best Wishes from your Parish Family!!!




The CBS/Paradise Food Bank is in need of the following:

Sugar, Rice, Teabags, Sidekicks (rice/noodles), Cereal, Tin Soups, Jello, Chef Boyardee Pasta, 3 pkg Drink Crystals, Cake Mixes, Tin Fruit, Tin Tomatoes.

The Food Bank will be grateful for any financial donation, big or small.
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The bulletin has been given to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory of:

Margaret Jane Reid

A devoted Anglican Mother, Mother-in-law, Grandmother & Great Grandmother

By

Rosalind & Donald Sparkes & Family
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 Dear Friends, 

Today we celebrate “Back to Church Sunday” After a summer filled with warm weather, travels and rest we are now entering into a busy fall season.  We are delighted that you have joined this morning and pray that your time with us will be spirit filled. This past week we created a space at the back of our church for families with small children, we hope this space will be helpful to our young children who are still too young for Godly Play.  Our new Godly Play program for children ages 3 and up begins next Sunday. Please keep our story tellers, door keepers and children in your prayers as they begin this wonderful new journey. 
Every Blessing,

Reverend Jolene 
Anglican Cycle of Prayer
PRAY for:  Sekondi - (Ghana, West Africa)
Tri-Diocesan  Intercessions

Parish of Smith’s Sound

Rector-


The Rev. Wayne Short, Pro-Tem

Parish of Southeast Labrador

Rector-


Awaiting Appointment
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The Sick 

If you know someone that is sick and would like to be placed on the sick list, contact the Parish Office.  Please ensure that you have their permission for their name to be printed in the bulletin before calling the office. Also, you need to phone the office to have them removed from the sick list when it is no longer needed.  Thank you.


Sunday Duties for Sunday, September 24th
	Sides-

persons
	Sound
	Counting
	Readers

	Team 5

Dave G.


	R. Smith
	Bruce M. 
	Team Need

To get Some

One




******

A donation has been given to the Old Church Preservation Fund to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory of Harold & Laura Jane Barnes & Mother, Lucy Clarke on the occasion of their birthdays by Helen & Frank Barnes
*****

Youth Choir/Youth Group: We are considering starting a youth choir and youth group in the fall. This will depend on interest within the parish. If your child/ren are interested in either the choir or youth group please let Reverend Jolene know as soon as possible. 

Door Keeper Training: There will be a door keeper training for Godly Play on Tuesday September 19th at 7:00pm. If you are interested in helping us with this ministry once a month please come along on Tuesday. 
Godly Play Orientation/Registration: There will be an orientation for parents to learn about the new Sunday School Program as well as registration on Thursday September 21st at 7:00pm
Godly Play Core Training: We would love for you to join our Godly Play team as we seek to have more story tellers. There will be a training that includes learning and experiencing stories from each genre of Godly Play as well as the opportunity to tell a story in the Godly Play method and to receive supportive feedback. There will be plenaries on creating the Godly Play environment/space, supporting the community of children, and the spirituality of the child. 

Thursday, September 21, 2017 6 p.m.-10 p.m. and Friday, September 22, 2017 and Saturday, September 23, 2017 from 9 AM to 5 PM each day.

Participants must attend all sessions for accreditation. This training will take place at the Church of the Good Shepherd in Mount Pearl.

Deadline for registration is September 18, 2017

If you are interested or would like more information please contact Reverend Jolene as soon as possible. 

ACW Meeting

The Opening Meeting for ACW will be held on Tuesday, September 19th at 10:30 am in the Parish Hall.  All ladies of the parish are welcome!
Fall Book Sale

The ACW are holding a Fall Book Fair on Saturday, September 30, 10:00 am to 2:00 pm in the Parish Hall.  Come along and enjoy a FREE cup of tea/coffee and maybe a muffin or a tea bun and browse our book selection.  Donations of books will be gratefully accepted and can be dropped off at the hall, on Wednesday, Sept. 27 and Thursday, Sept. 28 from 6:30 to 8:30 pm.  Thank you for your support!

Admiral Coast Service

Will begin for the Fall on Sunday, October 1st at 7:00 p.m.  St. John the Evangelist will be holding services at Admirals Coast on the following Sundays:  November 5th at 7:00; December 3rd, February 4th, March 4th, April 1st, May 6th and June 3rd.   You are welcome to attend.

Cemetery Fall Clean up 

Parishioners are requested to remove Flower Pots, Artificial Flowers, and Headstone arrangements, from the gravesites of family loved ones prior to Saturday, October 14th to enable the Committee to have the grounds put in order before fall. Flower arrangements, etc., not removed by that date will be taken away and discarded.    

